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May 13, 2020  

AR 610 Stakeholders,  

 

To provide time for additional analysis surrounding RPS concerns raised in the recent 
IRPs, Staff is rescheduling the AR 610 Webinar from May 14, 2020 to June 9, 2020.  An 
agenda and webinar invite will be made available the first week of June.  

 
• Webinar: AR 610 Incremental Cost of Compliance Calculations 
• Date: June 9, 2020 
• Time: 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

 

While Staff will continue to try to comply with the original schedule set forth in this 
docket, we recognize that changing circumstances and the desire to adapt this process to 
match the needs of stakeholders may shift the timelines. Staff will continue to 
coordinate with stakeholders and ensure that any schedule changes are provided via the 
AR 610 docket and list serve. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  
 

Thank you,  
 
Natascha Smith 
Utility Analyst, Energy Resources and Planning  
(503) 559-7752 | natascha.smith@state.or.us  
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